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                                                       June 5, 2020                                           
Greetings,
As of on June 5th, all Non-Essential Businesses in Anne Arundel County may open to the general public to the extent permitted by Governor Hogan’s Executive Order No. 20-06-03-01. The County Executive for Anne Arundel County has issued guidance that is more restrictive than the Governor’s Executive Order 20-05-27-01, while at the same time providing relief to the many houses of worship affected by the COVID-19 pandemic.  

First Baptist Ministerial staff, Trustees, Deacons and Church leaders have begun to meet and are reviewing various national and state health guidelines related to Covid-19 to determine the steps and procedures which need to be in-place before we can resume services at 31 West Washington. No date for reopening the church has been set, or will be set, until these steps and procedures are put in place, and staff have been trained. We are committed to ensuring the safety and health of our congregation, members, and visitors.

We thank you for your patience and ask for your prayers as we work towards reopening our Church.
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Yours in Christ,
Rev. Louis J. Boston, Pastor
First Baptist Church of Annapolis
